
Tender Heart High School, Sector 33-B, Chd. 

Note of clarification received from Chandigarh Administration regarding holidays.  

Dated: 16.04.2025 

Dear Parents,             

Due to clarification received from Chandigarh Administration and as per news article 

in Chandigarh Tribune Dated 15.04.2025 attached, the UT Administration has 

clarified that both - Good Friday being Friday, 18.04.2025 and Budha Purnima being 

Monday, 12.05.2025 will be Public Holidays in UT Chandigarh and to avoid any 

further confusion in the matter the school has decided to observe both of the above 

days as holiday in school. 

Inconvenience caused due to earlier notice dated 03.04.2025,where the above 

holidays were cancelled, is regretted.  

Principal  

 


